Salomon Brothers

December 5, 1975

Ms. Roberta S. Karmel
Rogers & Wells

200 Park Avenue

New York, New York 10017

Dear Roberta:

Thank you for the information about Section 6(d)
of SIPC. Luckily, my people who handle our claims in SIPC
liquidations knew more about it than I did and have been making

claims in such situations.
With best regards,
Sincerely,

RNo

General Partner
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